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METROPOLITAN COUNCIL 
Notice of Request for Proposals (RFP) for  

Trauma-Informed Approach to Workforce 
Contract Number 24P128 

 

The Metropolitan Council is soliciting proposals for consultation and training services in 
trauma-informed care approach for the Metropolitan Council Environmental Services 
division (MCES). The goal of the services is to equip MCES’s managers with the skills 
to support and develop staff during moments of trauma and crises. The anticipated 
schedule for this procurement is as follows: 

Issue Date Thursday, June 20, 2024 

Tentative Pre-Proposal Meeting Monday, July 1, 2024 at 1:30 PM 

Question Due Date Friday, July 5, 2024 by 2:00 PM 

Proposal Due Date Friday, July 19, 2024at 12:00 PM 

Award Date August 2024 

 

To request the RFP documents, please email the RFP administrator with the email 
subject line “Request RFP 24P128”. 
 
Questions concerning the content of the RFP documents may be directed to: 
 
 

John Phu 
RFP Administrator 

John.phu@metc.state.mn.us 
 
 

Metropolitan Council 
390 North Robert Street 

St. Paul, MN  55101 
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